
BARCELONA

SAVE TIME & MONEY
 BY ADDING THE FUN TODAY!

Please ask your travel advisor for live pricing and availability

From £23

From £22

From
£31 Adult
£25 Child
 

From
£30 Adult
£16 Child
 

From
£27 Adult
£15 Child
 


From
£47 Adult
£27 Child
 

From
£44 Adult
£25 Child
 

From
£54 Adult
£37 Child
 

From
£24 Adult
£8 Child
 

From
£43 Adult
£35 Child
 

Take a walk through Barcelona’s past as you explore the beautiful Gothic
quarter. Discover the squares, hidden corners and buildings that date
back hundreds of years as your expert guide helps to bring the history to
life.

Discover the history, culture and beauty of Barcelona on this morning tour
which is perfect for first-time visitors to this amazing city. See famous
sites such as the Barcelona cathedral and the Gothic quarter before
taking a stunning cable car ride to the peak of Montjuïc.

Explore Barcelona with a 1 or 2 day hop-on hop-off bus ticket. With two
interconnected routes and over 30 stops around the city, this ticket offers
the easiest way to get around Barcelona and see all the sights. 

See the best of Barcelona for a flat fee with the 2-day Barcelona Express
Card. You’ll enjoy free travel on public transportation as well as receiving
discounts at museums, cultural venues, leisure facilities, nightclubs, shops,
restaurants, and lots more.

Visit the most important landmark in the city of Barcelona. Admire Gaudi’s
mastery and make sure not to miss out on the rich symbolism of his work.
Learn about the history and significance of Sagrada Familia by the hand of
your local guide.

Visit the most important landmark in the city of Barcelona and skip the line
with this ticket, giving you more time to take in the iconic landmark. Admire
Gaudi’s mastery and make sure not to miss out on the rich symbolism of his
work.

Discover Barcelona at your own pace and get a real flavour for the iconic city

courtesy of this double decker bus tour. You can hop-on and hop-off at more

than 40 stops covering three different routes meaning you can create your

own itinerary.

The Barcelona visitor card features free admission to the city’s museums, free

travel on public transport and more than €300 in free deals and discounts at

museums, city sights, tours, nightlife, shops, restaurants, means of transport

and other services!

Quite simply a ‘must do’ for all football lovers. Explore the legendary Nou
Camp, home of Barcelona Football Club and visit the official museum, the

visitor’s changing rooms and the presidential box. You’ll even get to walk down

the tunnel! 

You will not find any park like this one in the world! Created by Antoni Gaudi in
the middle of nature, Park Güell is an architectural marvel. Accompanied by a
local guide, find out what makes the park so special and enjoy stunning views
of Barcelona from the park’s location on a hill.

Barcelona Card 

Barcelona Card Express

Park Güell Walking Tour

Gothic Quarter Walking Tour

Hop-On Hop-Off Barcelona City Tour

Sagrada Familia Skip-the-Line Guided Tour

Sagrada Familia with Towers Skip-the-Line Ticket

Barcelona Highlights Tour with Montjuïc Cable Car

Nou Camp Museum and Tour - Home of Barcelona FC

Barcelona Bus Turístic Hop-On Hop-Off Tour - 1 Day

BRILLIANT THINGS TO SEE AND DO!


